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The Transportation Commission Requests that staff incorporate, and Planning Commission approve, the 
following project for the Capital Improvements Plan (CIP): 

• Elmwood Drive Bike Boulevard
o Including active transportation treatment at the Platt and Huron Parkway T-intersection

providing shared-use path connection to Canterbury (westbound) as well as guiding
cyclists across Platt to Scheffler Park (eastbound).

o Including a low-stress bicycle connection from the Platt and Packard intersection to the
Elmwood bike boulevard to provide safe bicycle and pedestrian routes through this
high-volume area.

o Including pavement marking and signage along Elmwood to support a low-stress bicycle
boulevard.


